
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 94 of 2017 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/22/00/1 
 
 
28 August 2017 
 
 

Fireworks Displays in St. Julians Bay – San Girgor (Sliema) 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that fireworks displays in 
connection with the feast of St Gregory will be let off from: 
 

From the jetty at point A as shown on attached chart on the following date and time   
 

Thursday  31 August 2017  From 2145 hours to 2150 hours 
 
Friday  1 September 2017  From 2235 hours to 2245 hours 
 
Saturday  2 September 2017  From 2215 hours to 2359 hours 
 
Sunday   3 September 2017   From 2130 hours to 2300 hours 
 

 
All vessels and bathers are warned to keep clear and maintain a minimum distance of not less 
than 100 meters from the Jetty during the above-mentioned displays.  
 
 
 
Chart Affected BA 177 
 
 
 
 
 




